Prue Purdey

From: **Stuart Cato**

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 8:00 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: CFA submission

Dear Sir,

I live in a high fire risk area and have already lost a home in 1983. Any change to the structure of the CFA would severely impact on the ability of the fire services to respond to an emergency.

The CFA membership comprises highly skilled personnel adept at fighting bushfires. We must support these volunteers and paid firefighters and in fact strive to increase the CFA volunteer member base.

Do not make any changes to the CFA. It would detrimental to the emergency services ability to see Victoria safely through the fire season.

Regards,

Stuart Cato